
 

   
 

 

Dear PEBP Member, 
 
Your dental premium with the Public Employees’ Benefits Program (PEBP) may have been 
deducted from your March premium check twice. This was a system error that unfortunately 
cannot be corrected through your pension.  
  
If you were affected by this error, PEBP will apply the overage of what you paid in March to 
your April dental premium, and you will not see a deduction on your April premium check. 
There is no action you need to take. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Public Employees’ Benefit Program 


